
DISTRICT CIVIL MATTERS 
MARKING LINE AND MARKING PERIOD 

  

ANSONIA/MILFORD Marking Line:  203-283-8263 (Cal. 1, 3 and 10 - Civil) 
 
Marking Line - 203-877-4293 x325 (Cal. 2 - Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

BRIDGEPORT Marking Line:  203-579-7228 (Cal. 1, 2, 3, 10, 11, 12 and 13 – Civil, Individual Calendaring and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

DANBURY Marking Line:  203-207-8603 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

HARTFORD Marking Line:  860-548-2706 (Cal. 1, 3 and 10 - Civil) 
 
Marking Line:  860-548-2707 (Cal. 2 - Foreclosure) 
 

Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

LITCHFIELD Marking Line:  860-626-2100 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 
 

Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 



DISTRICT CIVIL MATTERS 
MARKING LINE AND MARKING PERIOD 

  

MERIDEN Marking Line:  203-238-6543 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

MIDDLETOWN Marking Line 860-343-6400 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

NEW BRITAIN Marking Line:  860-515-5216 (Cal. 1, 3 10, 11, 12 and 13 – Civil and Individual Calendaring) 
 

Marking Line:  860-515-5215 (Cal. 2 - Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

NEW HAVEN Marking Line:  203-503-6801 (Cal. 1, 3 and 10 - Civil) 
 

Marking Line:  203-503-6800 (Cal. 2 - Foreclosure) 
 

Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

NEW LONDON Marking Line:  860-437-9828 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil, Individual Calendaring and Foreclosure) 
 

Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
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NORWICH No civil short calendars 
 

STAMFORD Marking Line:  203-965-5363 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil, Individual Calendaring and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

TOLLAND Marking Line:  860-896-4949 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

 WATERBURY Marking Line:  203-591-3300 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil, Individual Calendaring and Foreclosure) 
 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
 

WINDHAM Marking Line:  860-928-7749 (Cal. 1, 2, 3 and 10 – Civil and Foreclosure) 

 
Markings for civil matters must be made between 9:00 a.m. on the Tuesday before the calendar date and 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday before the 
calendar date. If a state holiday occurs on the Friday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 11:00 a.m. on the Thursday 
before the short calendar. If a state holiday falls on Thursday before the date of the calendar, the marking period ends at 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday. 
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